
February 1st is the first day of Willard Library's 21-Day
Read Aloud Challenge. This challenge, sponsored by
www.readaloud.org, encourages parents to read aloud
to their children 15 minutes a day for 21 days straight.
Reading aloud to your child fosters a love for reading, grows
your child’s vocabulary, and improves comprehension.

Use the other side of this page to track your progress.
Return your finished 21 Day Reading Challenge Tracker to
either library location between Feb. 21 and Feb. 28 for a prize. 

It takes 21 days to create a habit, and 90 days
to create a lifestyle that enriches the mind
of your child. Congratulations on taking
the first steps. 
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